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Final Comment

In terms of Section 38(8) of the National Heritage Resources Act (Act 25 of 1999) and the
KwaZulu-Natal Heritage Act (Act 4 of 2008)

Attention: Ms Roxanne Mudali
eThekwini Municipality

The eThekwini Municipality proposes the construction of a pedestrian bridge over the Wewe River in
Burbreeze, Tongaat.

Thank you for notifying us about the proposed development as cited above. The documents attached including
the Heritage Impact Assessment report have been reviewed been established that the development is not
likely to impact on any resources as none were noted on the surface. This does not rule out the possibility of
sub-surface finds .

Since the surface survey by Frans Prins of Active Heritage did not identify heritage sites or features on the
footprint and its immediate environment, Amafa has no objection to the development as outlined in the Basic
Assessment Report.

You are also required to adhere to the below-mentioned standard conditions:
Conditions:

1. Amafa should be contacted if any heritage objects are identified during earthmoving activities and all
development should cease until further notice.
2. No structures older than sixty years or parts thereof are allowed to be demolished altered or extended
without a permit from Amafa.
. No activities are allowed within 50m of a site, which contains rock art.
4. Sources of all natural materials (including topsoil, sands, natural gravels, crushed stone, asphalt, etc.)
must be obtained in a sustainable manner and in compliance with the heritage legislation.

w

Should you have any further queries, please contact the designated official using the case number quoted
above in the case header.

Yours faithfully

Bernadet Pawandiwa
Senior Heritage Officer

Amafa AkwaZulu-Natali PO Box 2685, Pietermaritzburg 3200
Heritage KwaZulu-Natal

Tel: 033 394 6543, Fax: 033 342 6097
Email: amafaddps@amafapmb.co.za

Erfenis KwaZulu-Natal Website: www.heritagekzn.co.za
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Terms & Conditions:

1. This approval does not exonerate the applicant from obtaining local authority approval or any other necessary approval for
proposed work.

2. If any heritage resources, including graves or human remains, are encountered they must be reported to Amafa immediately.

3. Amafa reserves the right to request additional information as required.
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